HCA Nut Policy

No nuts, peanut butter, or obvious nut products may be brought to HCA
at any time, out of loving concern for our highly allergic students for
whom these products are life threatening. 7This includes nut-flavored
products and products that “may contain” nuts. If a nut product is
inadvertently brought to school, the food will be sent home and an alternative
will be provided. Due to the fact that many non-HCA people use this building
we cannot guarantee that HCA is a completely nut-free environment, so
caution is still advised for those with allergies.



